
Email sent to all staff 19/01/22 following a campaign in the summer term. 

 

Hi all. We are the plastic clever RRS reps in Y6... 

6SW: Recycling ink pens, 

6HN: plastic waste to make eco bricks 

6RJ: replacing plastic disposable cups with new reusable/washable ones for each classroom, 

6SP: recycling crisp wrappers 

 

We will visit your classrooms every half term (or more often if required) to collect any plastic 

wrappers, pens and waste which you would like recycling. We will also bring you new plastic 

cups for you to use regularly and washing-up liquid so that you can keep these as 

hygienic as possible. Please encourage your classes to bring their water bottles each day, 

however if they forget we'd prefer that they use the washable cups rather than disposable 

ones.  

 

Can each class please prepare:  

1.  a clearly labelled bag for collecting crisp wrappers, 

2. a clearly labelled bag for collecting plastic waste for the eco bricks 

and 3.  a clearly labelled tub for any ink pens that have run out. 

 

Please encourage the children to only recycle the waste from school, so they should not bring 

rubbish from home. 

 

Recycling bags will be provided in the hall also.  

 

If you have any questions please feel free to ask us. 

 

Thanks for thinking of our environment, from Mrs Watkinson and the Y6 RRS Reps 
 


